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LONDON, May 28. 

The High Commissioner of New Zealand (Sir Thomas Mackenzie) has returned after having visited 

the graves of soldiers at Tidworth, Codford, Netley, Brockenhurst, Brookwood and Walton. Generally 

speaking, the graves are all well kept and are now in readiness to be taken over by the commission, 

which will probably delegate the task of caring for them to local associations of ladies, of which 

organizations some have already been formed, notably at Brockenhurst and Walton, where the 

flowers are tended daily. A memorial stone has been erected at Tidworth, with the names of those 

buried in the cemetery, which is laid out in terraces, and the graves are covered with broken marble. 

 

(The Register, Adelaide, South Australia, 31st May, 1920) 

 


